Welcome to Visual Art 
2024/25

 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year.  I am excited to begin a new year in the art room (009).  In art this year we will be focusing on new skills, looking at art, and embracing art around the world.  Some of our goals include creating art, responding to art, and communicating ideas using visual art skills.  As Picasso said ‘every child is an artist’.  I look forward to meeting new students and continuing making art with all students.

My email is 
Karen.Norman@slps.org  



